
 
 
 
 
 
 

2018-2019 Media Opt-Out Form for the 
Jamestown Public Schools 

 
(Complete and return this form ONLY if you do NOT give permission for your 

student to appear in news media or school and district publicity images) 
 

School events, classroom activities and special programs are sometimes photographed or videotaped by 
school representatives or local media for district publicity. The videos and photographs may be used on 
websites (including but not limited to: www.jpsny.org or www.post-journal.com), in newspapers and 
newsletters, or to air on television stations.* 
 
If you do NOT want to have your child(ren) photographed or videotaped for the above purposes, please 
sign and return this form to your child’s school office. This form applies to the current school year only 
(2018-19). Signed forms must be returned by September 28, 2018 or the district will assume consent is 
granted. 
 
Today’s Date ______________________ 
 
 
Student’s Full Name  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
School   ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Student’s Current Grade Level   ______________________ 
 
 
Teacher’s Name (Elementary only) ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Graduation Year (HS only)  ___________________ 
 
 
Parent or Guardian’s Name (printed) _______________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent or Guardian’s Signature   ___________________________________________________ 

 
 

* Note:  If you choose to decline having your child’s image used in District publicity, we will 
make an honest effort to honor your request as well for district social media.  However, we 
cannot guarantee this. We often repost pictures and videos taken by students and parents to our 
Twitter and Facebook accounts, and we are not always able to verify who might be pictured in 
them. 


